
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Scouts SA 
 

Appointment Announcement 
 

Project Commissioner (Super Splash 2022) 

 
SA Branch is pleased to announce the appointment of Pete Willis to the 
position of Project Commissioner (Super Splash 2022) from 1 June 2022. 
 
About Pete 
Pete has been a Venturer Leader and Climbing Guide in South Australia for a 
little over 7 years. Pete being originally from the UK where he attended and 
coordinated many large-scale events. Now he feels the time is right to jump 
on board and help the existing SuperSplash Team. SuperSplash in previous 
years has been a great success and easily the best Venturer weekend of the 
year. Of course, COVID, prevented Super Splash 2020, and 2021 was a hard 
year with everyone still worried about lockdowns just before Christmas.  
 
Fast forward to Super Splash 2022 - Pete hopes to improve on the previous 
3-4 years success and growth, to make this year’s bigger and more fun. With 

his Adventurous Activities Team knowledge, and other ideas from events run here in SA and in the UK, we hope 
that we can not only give older Scouts and Venturers some OAS exposure, but to encourage more Scouts to 
join Venturers, more Venturers to join Rovers, and Rovers to join the Adventurous Activities Teams.  
 
The Role 
The Project Commissioner (Super Splash 2022) is a new position to directly support the Scouts Australia Youth 
Program in Major Events. This is a role that will work with the Events Team to facilitate Super Splash 2022 to 
further promote the Outdoor Adventure Skills, the Scout Method and other aspects of the achievement pathway 
for youth members. The event will be held towards the end of 2022 and have a strong focus on meaningful 
youth involvement and engagement in the Plan, Do and Review aspects of the event. 
 
 
Contact Details 
Email:  pc.supersplash@sa.scouts.com.au   
 
Mail:  Attn: Super Splash, Scouts SA, 211 Glen Osmond Road, Frewville SA 5063 
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